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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

Reporting to Public Session Monday, December 11, 2017 

 

 

 

1. Taylor Park Elementary School Presents “Christmas Pirate Musical” 

 

Taylor Park Elementary school’s winter musical, under the direction of music teacher Ms. 

Kathryn Hintersteininger, is a fun, engaging and ambitious production.  If you think your 

attic is a mess, imagine what Santa’s must look like!  After a cleaning spree, the whole 

gang at the North Pole is delighted to find quite a number of boxes left over from the fifties. 

This musical has allowed students to be engaged in all aspects of the production and has 

been supported greatly by all the staff and Principal Hal Wall. 

 

This evening a group of 22 students in the primary grades along with several intermediate 

students will be sharing selections from their upcoming concert “Christmas Pirate Musical” 

Created by Sally Albrecht and Jay Althouse. 

  

 


